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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Our DT project this term  and next term looks at the theme of upcycling.  

Therefore, we are asking children to bring in an old item of clothing, bag etc. that they can upcycle by sewing 

new details on to it. In order to make this project a success, it is important that the item your child brings in is 

relatively plain, as they are going to be adding details on to it. The item they bring in does not have to belong 

to them as they can upcycle it for a family member.  

Examples of items: 

- A plain t-shirt 

- A plain pair of trousers or jeans 

- A plain canvas tote bag  

- A plain jumper  

- A plain canvas purse  

Please kindly send items in to school by Wednesday 23rd April 2025. 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Thank you for your support, 

Miss Gabriel and Mrs Shaw 
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